
 

 

This document was classified as: OFFICIAL 

From: TAHIR ALI <ali975@btinternet.com> 

Sent: 09 May 2019 13:17 

To: Leanne Maloney-Kelly 

Subject:New cars tinted windows 

 

Hi something to bring to your attention please and to take in consideration for all new vehicles  

being produced - a H/C driver has purchased a vehicle in the mindful thought that he would be  

able to buy plain rear windows to change them so he can put the vehicle on as a hackney  

Carraige - but to his surprise he can’t as he has gone to the main dealers who have stated to him  

that they don’t make plain glass windows for the rear windows on this make and model they will  

be factory standard throughout this make and model as will most new vehicles produced over the  

last three years. Other councils such has Middlesbrough have took this in consideration due to  

the manufacturers advice and is allowing vehicles to be plated in Middlesbrough.  

I would like this similar approach in good work ethics from Sbc council please to maintain good  

working standards.   

 

This is the vehicle in question  

 

Thank you - regards - Tahir Ali - SHCDA   

  

  

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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